“ LA HMSNALMW q9 ~2,_7_ ‘?“:;% 

enF

’ L %
h\\ FEDE "§OMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION  ~(}i/ 1 5 1999

LOCAIWSSN‘Q STWTE GOVERNMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE
R | S

Ken Fellman, Chair
City Council Member at Large
Arvada, Colorado

Marityn Praisner, Vice-Chair
Montgomery County Council
Rockville, Maryland

Tom Armstrong, State Representative
Marietta, Pennsylvania

Michael Brasher, City Councillor
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Bill Campbell, Mayor
Atlanta, Georgia

Kay Chapman, State Representative
Cedar Rapids, lowa

Michael Guido, Mayor
Dearborn, Michigan

Randy Johnson, Commissioner
Hennepin County
Minneapolis, Minnesota

Thomas Menino, Mayor
Boston, Massachusetts

Darryl T. Owens, Commissioner
Jefferson County
Louisville, Kentucky

Mary Poss, Mayor Pro Tem
City Council Member, District 9
Dallas, Texas

Louise H. Renne, City Attorney
San Francisco, California

Patrick Spears, President
Intertribal Council on Utility Policy
Fort Pierre, South Dakota

David A. Svanda, Commissioner
Public Service Commission
Lansing, Michigan

Fran Ulmer, Lieutenant Governor
Juneau, Alaska

Lot K Reply to; Kenneth S. Fellman, Esq.
ey ey gk ‘ Kissinger & Fellman, P.C.
Eg BARTE ORLATE FILED 3773 Cherry Creek North Drive, Suite 900
- Denver, Colorado 80209
(303) 320-6100 Telephone; (303) 320-6613 Facsimile

September 10, 1999

Honorable William E. Kennard Honorable Susan Ness

Chairman Commissioner

Federal Communications Commission ~ Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W. 445 12th Street, S.W.

Room 8-B201 Room 8-B201

Washington, D.C. 20554 Washington, D.C. 20554

Honorable Harold Furchtgott-Roth Honorable Michael Powell
Commissioner Commissioner

Federal Communications Commission  Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W. 445 12th Street, S.W.

Room 8-A302 Room 8-A204

Washington, D.C. 20554 Washington, D.C. 20554

The Honorable Gloria Tristani
Commissioner

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, N.W.

Room 8-C302

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  LSGAC Advisory Recommendation No. 18 / Low Power FM Radio
Dear Chairman Kennard and Members of the Commission:
On September 10, 1999, the Local and State Government Advisory

Committee (LSGAC) issued Advisory Recommendation No. 18 regarding Low
Power FM Radio. A copy is enclosed.
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We appreciate your consideration of our position.

Ken Fellman
LSGAC Chairman

ce: LSGAC Members and Staff




